BUSINESS LINE N.D 21/8/18
tubber meet postponed

Kochi August 20

The India Rubber Meet-2018, scheduled to be
held on August 30-31 in Kochi, has been
postponed due to the grim situation caused by
heavy rain andflood in Kerala, the Rubber
Board said in a release. The new dates for the
event, being jointly organised by the Board and
the stakeholders associations in the rubber
and allied sectors, will be announced later, it
said. ouRrBUREAU



